
  ISSUED:  May 19, 2022 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UM 2032 
 

In the Matter of 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY,  
 
Request for a General Rate Revision. 

  
 

NOTICE OF  
EVIDENTIARY HEARING 

 

 
The Public Utility Commission of Oregon will hold an evidentiary hearing in these proceedings as 
follows: 
 

 DATE:  June 16, 2022 
TIME:  9:30 a.m. 

ADMINISTRATIVE LAW JUDGE: Traci Kirkpatrick 
 

Click Here For Zoom Link  

 
Alternatively, interested persons may listen to the evidentiary hearing via the telephone using the 
numbers listed below.  

Phone Number:  1 971 247 1195   
Meeting ID:        826 1870 9007 
Passcode:            0648146680 
 
 
If you have questions, please contact the Administrative Hearings Division by telephone (503-378-6678) 
or by e-mail (puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov). 
 
Dated this 19th day of May, 2022, at Salem, Oregon. 
 
 

Megan W. Decker 
_____________________ 

Chair 

Letha Tawney 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Mark R. Thompson  
______________________ 

Commissioner 
   
   

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 
PARTICIPATE IN THIS CONFERENCE, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail 
puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov  

 

https://opuc-state-or-us.zoom.us/j/82618709007?pwd=c1R1anQ1N3llbGc4ZURYUW9BZHlGZz09
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